
 
 
 
 
 

MEDIA   RELEASE  
 

To: MEDIA   &   CITY   DEPARTMENTS  
 

From: Jeremy   M.   Jones,   Director   of   Public   Works  
 
Date: MARCH   23,   2020  
 
Re: SOLID   WASTE   SERVICES 

  
Due  to  the  current  National  health  emergency  relating  to  concerns  of  Coronavirus             
2019  (COVID-19),  the  City  of  Wellington  Recycling  Center  will  be  CLOSED            
effective  March  25,  2020  and  until  further  notice.  The  recycling  operation  requires             
frequent  interaction  between  staff  and  citizens  that  does  not  preserve  the  6  feet              
social   distancing.  

Refuse  collection,  Compost  Site  and  Landfill  services  will  all  continue  to  operate             
normal   hours   until   the   situation   changes.  

We   apologize   for   any   inconvenience   this   may   cause.    Please   stay   safe   &   healthy.  
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